
  

 

  

 

Monthly Crime Bulletin - July 2022 

Incidents of note over the last Month Three bicycles were stolen from a 

Mountain Biking Event in Grinton one of which was to the value of £7000. 

30th July Theft of a Plant pot from outside a property at Constable Burton. 

4th Aug Criminal damage to a vehicle parked in West Witton. 

4th Aug theft of £930 of Whisky form Leyburn Co-Op. 

There was a total of 27 Crimes recorded in the area from 11th July to 10th Aug.  

We do not report crimes whereby victims could potentially be identified for 

example, Domestic Violence or harassment, although they are included in the 

totals below. 

7 Crimes were recorded as Fraud or attempted Fraud where people have 

reported telephone scams. These include e-bay and Amazon scams 

A full breakdown by category is as follows: 

7 - Violence 

5 – Criminal damage 

4 – Thefts 

7 – Others 

Throughout the reporting period there were 11 road traffic collisions on our 

roads, 10 resulting in damage only and 1 resulting in injuries. 

Unfortunately we are unable to report the outcome nor the completion of 

crimes due to it being too time consuming to open each casefile and research 

the conclusions. 

We would also take this time to say farewell to PC1192 Gary Hankin as he has 

now moved on to another position and say hello to our new PCSO 5777 Sharon 

Diamond. 

PCSO 5232 Don Watson 

PCSO 5550 Tracie Taylor- Page 

PCSO 5777 Sharon Diamond 

Leyburn and the Dales Safer Neighbourhood Team 


